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Newsletter
Letter from the Head 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers  

 

I hope you are all well.   This week, we have had lots of children out on trips, 
school visits and sporting events.  I am so pleased to let you know the               
feedback from EVERYONE was one of praise and compliments for the               
children at Lanner.  Phrases such as ‘kind and polite / hard-working / old 
school manners’ etc were all used –  and the fact that people had taken the 
time to email me personally, really did mean a lot.  So a thank you from me to 
all of the children - and of course thank you all for being great role models 
and awesome parents.  

 

We are all really looking forward to next Friday, lets just keep everything 
crossed that we have a day similar to sports day this year...   Thank you all 
for your support with the arrangements for this and for your incredibly kind 
donations.  We really do appreciate it.  

 

That is all from me this week – we look forward to seeing you on Monday.  

 

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

 

      Kieran Walsh 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance  
Group % Attend 

Year 1 93.5 

Year 2 93.0 

Year 3 95.6 

Year 4 90.4 

Year 5 91.3 

Year 6 90.3 

Totals 92.8 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is –  

 

Essential   

 
Definition :  Necessary, needed.  

 
Flour an essential part of bread.   

 

 Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Nate, Alannah, Tilly 

Y2: Dougie, Duncan, Martha 

Y3: Charlie, Ina, Gracie  

Y4: Archie, Arlo, Heidi 

Y5: Evelyn, Jensen, Mila 

Y6: Franky, Joshua, Declan 
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  

 Tuesday 9th & Wednesday 10th July—

Redruth School transition days, 

 Friday 12th July—Summer Fair—3pm 

 Thursday 18th July—last day of term 

Nursery only. 

 Friday 19th July—Last day of term  

 Tuesday 3rd September—inset day 

 Wednesday 4th September—return to 

school. 

 Monday 14th October  - inset day 

 Monday 28th October—1st November—

Half term 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘bibliotheque’ 

means                       

‘library’ in  

 in French. 

 

This week’s discussion is:  

If you say sorry but don’t mean it, but the person thinks that you do, does it count? 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 



Random fun 

fact of the week!  

Cats are believed to be the only mammals who don’t taste sweetness. 

Although they have taste buds just like we do, the receptors on their tongues that are responsible for detecting                                          

sweetness are not particularly sensitive. 
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New library books!  

A massive thank you to the Siobhan Dowd Trust who kindly awarded us a grant to buy some 

new books for our library.  

These lovely new titles were hand picked by some year 6 pupils. They will soon be available to 

borrow in our updated library.  

School fair 

 

Thank you so much for all your donations so far for the school fair. We are still 

receiving them, so please do feel free to bring any items in all next week too.  

Any donations of homemade cakes, please bring                                                                  

on the day of the fair—Friday 12th.  

Many thanks 


